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May 15, 2009 

Seward City Hall, 401 Adams Street, Seward 

A.	 Welcome 

B.	 Public Comment 

C.	 May 15, 2009 Meeting Summary 

D.	 Christy Miller, CFM, National Floodplain Insurance Program 
(NFIP) and State Flood Mapping Coordinator 

E.	 Kenai River Center Report 
•	 Final Version of Floodplain Notification Letters 
•	 Technical Memo 
•	 Suitability Mapping Presentation 

F.	 Channel Migration Zone (CMZ) 
•	 Presentation on Preliminary CMZ Zone 
•	 "CMZ Lite" 

G.	 Flood Workshop Coordination - Scott Walden, OEM 

H.	 General Discussion and Questions 
•	 Specific Recommendation(s) for the Assembly 

I.	 Task Force Meeting and Announcements 

J.	 Adjournment 
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